
NOTICE OF RURAL FIRE DISTRICT BOARD VACANCY 
 
Notice is hereby given the Gallatin County Commission is accepting applications for the below 
Rural Fire District Trustee positions. No candidate filings were received for the May 7, 2024 
Special Purpose District Election for the listed Rural Fire District trustee positions, and pursuant 
to 7-33-2106(6), MCA, the positions will become vacant after Election Day requiring the board of 
county commissioners to appoint trustees as necessary to fill those offices. 
 

• Gallatin Gateway Rural Fire District: two (2) 3-year terms and one (1) unexpired 2-year 
term. 

• Sedan Rural Fire District: one (1) unexpired 1-year term. 

• Three Forks Rural Fire District: one (1) 3-year term and one (1) unexpired 1-year term. 
 
Applications must be received by the Gallatin County Elections Office no later than 5 p.m. 
Wednesday, May 1, 2024. The Gallatin County Commission will hear the appointment at their 
public meeting at 9 a.m. on Tuesday, May 14, 2024, at the Gallatin County Courthouse 
Community Room, 311 West Main Street, Bozeman.  
 
For more information regarding current elected boards or to receive an application, please 
contact the Gallatin County Elections Department at (406) 582-3060, email 
Gallatin.Elections@gallatin.mt.gov, or come to the office at the Gallatin County Courthouse, 311 
W. Main St., Rm 210, Bozeman.  
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